
                                       
Westbury Little League Celebrates 50 Year Anniversary 

And Starts New 50 Year Capital Campaign 

Westbury Little League (WLL) is celebrating its 50th anniversary in 2012.   Approximately 400 children 
each year play in the Spring and Fall Leagues; many of the thousands of WLL alumni still reside in the 
area.   The League serves the Westbury, Parkwest, Meyerland, Maplewood, Barkley Square, Marilyn 
Estates, Brays Oaks, and Willow Meadows communities.   WLL has a proud history of winning the Little 
League World Series Championship in 1966 and developing several players who have played Major 
League Baseball. 

Over the past 50 years, the League has taught children life lessons beyond baseball, provided a safe 
environment in which to play, created long-lasting relationships, and made the community a better 
place to live.   In today’s world where many children spend long hours playing computer games and 
watching television, Little League baseball gets kids outside and physically active.   No child is left out; 
scholarships are available if registration fees cannot be afforded.   

All the labor to operate the League is performed by families of the children.   There is no funding from 
governmental entities.   Funding comes from parent’s registration fees, concession sales, business 
sponsorships, an annual auction, and hosting area-wide tournaments.  The current level of funding is not 
sufficient to cover major infrastructural improvements needed to serve future generations over the next 
50 years.    

As part of the 50th anniversary recognition, all alumni are invited to attend next Spring’s Opening 
Ceremonies.  Westbury Little League is also seeking assistance from the communities served and alumni 
in a 50 Year Capital Campaign to fund infrastructural improvements.  There are needs to replace or 
improve original facilities and they include: 

 Installation of more energy-efficient, brighter lighting, and burying of electrical lines. 

 Remodeling the concession area, rest rooms, and meeting room.   

 Increasing security and installing/repairing fencing. 

 Replacing old scoreboards. 

 Improving drainage and irrigation. 

 Planting trees. 

If you are a business person, a Westbury Little League alumni/parent who can help or can attend the 
Spring 2012 Opening Ceremonies, WLL would like to hear from you and recognize you.   There are many 
who have been positively impacted over the years by Westbury Little League and the hope is that they 
are now in a position to give back and help future generations in the program.   The WLL Board of 
Directors are hoping that more than $300,000 can be raised.   Major contributors will have facilities 
named in their honor.  Westbury Little League is a 501(c) (3) organization so contributions are tax 
deductible. 

http://www.westburyll.org/


  

 

Westbury Little League 1966 World Series Champions 

Bryan Boyne; Mark Harding; Thomas Herrick; Ronald Hooker; Jerry Jordan; 

David McCaleb; Allen Michel; Mark Pearsall; Ray Plumb, Jr.; William Raymer; 

Stephen Reeves; Michael Robinett; Richard Schneider; Daniel Wood 

Coaches 
William Raymer 

Ray Plumb 

Contact information 

Mailing Address: 

Westbury Little League 

Attn:  50 Year Capital Campaign 

P.O.  Box 31392 

Houston, TX  77231-1382 

Phone and Email: 

Anniversary and Campaign Coordinator 

Bill Burhans 

(713) 906-3254 

burhans56@yahoo.com 
 

Website: 

www.Westburyll.org 
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